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January 22, 2014 
 
       
Robert Rani 
172 Red Oaks Dr 
Vadnais Heights MN 55127 
 
VIA EMAIL:  rrani@rani.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 96 Manitoba Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Rani: 
 
This is to confirm that on January 21, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 
January 28, 2014 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further discuss the status of the repairs 
and for you to provide a work plan with deadlines for the items in Condemnation Notice.  At 
that time she will be able to determine whether Unit 2 can be occupied. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Brian Tonnancour (email) 
 Mang Xiong, 800 Lafond Avenue, St Paul MN 55104 
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